

Dear Texas German State Contest Participants:

Herzlich Willkommen / Welcome!

We are excited for our campus, Texas State University in San Marcos, to host the 2015 Texas German State Contest. We look forward to working with you and your students, parents, and volunteers. Our vibrant and beautiful campus will provide a refreshing setting for next year's event.

We salute the Germanic Languages Department at The University of Texas at Austin and Dr. Belgum for their hard work and dedication to hosting the Contest for the past ten years. As a premiere Texas university, we are only too happy to do our share to support middle- and high-school German programs in Texas. Our institution and our thriving German program are glad to volunteer our time and resources for this exciting cause.

Mit freundlichen Grüßen,

Michaelyttennessy

Dr. Michael Hennessy, Dean, Liberal Arts

Robert Figh

Dr. Robert Fischer, Chair, Modern Languages

two Silve

Dr. Ewa Siwak, On-Site Coordinator, Texas German State Contest 2015